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To: Gregson, Simon 

 

 

 

Hi Simon. 

             It has been our privilege to have known, and worked with Misheck Mlambo Gudyanga for 
over 5 years. 

            During that time he has been an enthusiastic and helpful supporter of our work with Mission 
Direct at Joshua Dube Primary  School in Dangamvura.  

            For many years he has administered a large sum of charitable money to be used as seed corn 
funding for the benefit of potential small businesses that cannot access bank loans. He has run this 
fund with integrity, honesty and compassion.   

           His passion for child welfare is longstanding, originally through his work with orphans and 
vulnerable children at the 'Hope for AIDS' charity in Mutare, and now with 'Hope for Kids'. 

           With his contacts in the charitable sector in Mutare, Chimanimani, and Chipinge, he is ideally 
placed to ensure that your funding is targeted at those who need it most. 

           He is likeable, trustworthy, enthusiastic and a great motivator. 

           I would have no hesitation in entrusting him with my funds. 

          Kind regards. 

          Martin and Jackie Evered 

 


